
Amazing end of year results with our
KS2 and Phonics results being the

highest ever!

Pupil numbers now above
4,500 in September

Three successful Ofsted inspections
with all schools being graded 'Good' or

'Outstanding'.

... new schools joining Symphony
in September 2025

Our highlights in 2024/25....

Provided assistance for
developing two MATs
and assistance to two

external schools.

99% of pupils say they
feel happy and safe at a

Symphony school



... fantastic schools
and soon to be 15!

Increase in subject specialists within
our Teaching 

Development Group

Research into AI across the
Trust with our Research

Development Group focus

A lead partner in Inspiring Leaders MAT
collaborative

98% of parents say
their child is happy in a

Symphony school

Have a great summer and see you all in
August!

Contributing to a number of national education
forums to showcase Symphony’s success


